
6.10.23 A note for home: Over the last few weeks these are the spellings we have been 
practising. Before moving on, it would be helpful for your child to have an extra practise of 
them. Please allow your child time to look at the word, say it, cover it and write it. We are 
trying to form letters correctly so please encourage them to use the correct formation. Give 
positive praise and encourage them to do their best!  If you need any help please let us 
know – we are here to help.  
Thank you – Mrs Huggins and Miss Stainthorpe 😊  
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